
Circular ref: 002/2023 

Dear members, 

TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF 
GAMES ROOM  

(JSAS CLUBHOUSE) 

Please be informed that the Games Room will be temporarily 
CLOSED on FRIDAY, 6 JANUARY 2023, for installation of 
carpets. 

For Management Committee 
The Old Frees’ Association 

5 January 2023 

ALEX TAN HEE AIK 
Honorary Secretary 


